
 

 

 
 
 
 
AFL Central Victoria is calling for Expressions of Interest for Regional Council members beginning Friday 
April 12th, 2024, and closing on Friday May 3rd, 2024. All relevant documents, including the Role of Region 
Council & Nomination Process, Terms of Reference, and an EOI form are attached. 

The AFL Central Victoria Region Council is a newly established committee delegated authority by the AFL 
Victoria to provide constructive guidance on a range of strategic and demographic issues that arise in 
the administration of Australian Football within the Central Victoria Region. 

Region Council members will be appointed for their professional skills, knowledge, and expertise, from 
a broad collection of backgrounds, on a range of strategic and demographical issues that arise in the 
administration of Australian Football within the Region. 

Region Council members must possess a mix of skills and expertise relevant to the purpose, roles, and 
responsibilities of the Region Council, including but not limited to the following: 

• strong governance experience including previous board roles; 
• strategic leadership; 
• strategic risk management; 
• legal; 
• leading cultural and organisational change; 
• marketing, advertising, sponsorship; 
• infrastructure development; 
• stakeholder engagement, corporate/social/organisational responsibility, issues management; 
• government relations/knowledge; 
• sports management; and 
• climate and environment. 

When appointing Region Council members, AFL Victoria will have regard to the overall needs of the 
Region and the relevant skills and expertise required by the Region Council. 

All applications must include a current resume, covering letter and a completed expression of interest 
nomination application outlining skills and expertise addressing the selection criteria detailed in the Role 
of Region Council & Nomination Process document. 

All Region Council member applications must be submitted in writing to Cameron Tomlins at 
cameron.tomlins@aflcentralvic.com.au and received by COB Friday 3rd May 2024 

 

  

 

 

Cameron Tomlins 

Interim Regional Manager 

AFL Central Victoria 
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